
Due to the shortage, many 
families are in desperate 
need of formula, at home 
and in hospitals. 

If you are able to help out, 
please drop off extra  
formula at any of the 
following places:

HATS TO HOSE
BEDAZZLE
BAIS YAAKOV
BNOS YISROEL
CHEDER CHABAD
OHR CHADASH ACADEMY
TALMUDICAL ACADEMY

TORAH INSTITUTE

You are not alone. 
the community is here for you.

The Chesed Fund Limited is dedicated in memory of Mordechai & Rebecca Kapiloff, ע׳׳ה. Dr. Bernard Kapiloff, ע׳׳ה, and Rabbi Norman  
& Louise Gerstenfeld, ע׳׳ה. Project Ezra of Greater Baltimore, Inc. is dedicated in memory of M. Leo Storch, and Hannah Storch, ע׳׳ה.

PREPARING OUR COMMUNITY TODAY FOR A SAFE AND SECURE TOMORROW™

If you need 
formula or  
have questions: 

Call Stacy Bendet at 410-215-4227
or Email chesedfund@gmail.com


